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Walthamstow School for Girls                                Admissions Statement 2023/24 

 

As a community school, Walthamstow School for Girls adopts and fully complies with the admission 

arrangements of the London Borough of Waltham Forest. 
 

These arrangements are reviewed every year by the Borough and are published in accordance with the Pan 

London Co-ordinated Admissions System. 

 

The Borough of Waltham Forest, under the Pan London System is fully responsible for applications, 

processing, making offers, managing offers and holding waiting lists on behalf of WSfG and other 

community schools. 

 

The admissions arrangements apply principally to the Year 7 transfer to Secondary School but also apply to 

mid-term applications for school places. 

 

All information about the Pan London Co-ordinated Admissions System can be found in the document 

“Waltham Forest, Schools Admission Arrangements 2023/24”. 
 


